
No ACP Annual Provider Officer Certification is Required
for 2024 

November 1, 2024
Some Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) service providers may have received an automated email from USAC
asking them to complete a 2024 ACP Annual Provider Officer Certification. If you received this email, please ignore
it. The ACP has ended for now, providers DO NOT need to complete any ACP officer certification for 2024. USAC is
working to remove the automated message from the system. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Need Help? Contact Us!
For questions about the Affordable Connectivity Program, service providers can visit USAC.org. For general program
support, service providers should email  ACProgram@usac.org. 

The information contained in this electronic communication and any attachments and links to websites are intended for
the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient, or the person responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient, be advised you have
received this communication in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying is strictly
prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments.
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